
 

 

 

Luttons News 

Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The weather appears to have let us down a little this week, but it has not affected 
our spirits or enthusiasm for learning.  

Our younger children had a teddy bears picnic this week which was linked to their 
topic about old and new toys.  

PE continues to be based on athletics as we prepare for sports day, although it 
was rained off on Wednesday so Mr Ellis had to improvise and PE was indoors.  

Our older children have been writing their own Viking sagas and finding ways to 
use vocabulary that ‘shows not tells’, they will eventually turn their writing into   

Viking poems. Maybe they could perform them in a sharing assembly? 

We have now received the latest Ofsted monitoring report for Luttons School, a 
copy of which you can find on the website: 

https://luttonscommunityprimaryschool.co.uk/web/ckeditor/kcfinder/upload/files/
OFSTED/121454_1.PDF 

Hopefully the rain will disappear and we all have a lovely week of sunshine. I hope 
everyone has a safe and happy half term. We return to school on Monday 3rd June.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Evans  

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was: 89.92% 

 

Class Attendance News  

   

Class 1:  88.96% 

 

Class 2: 90.43% 

 

Well done to Class Two 
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime. 

 
 

Individual Attendance 
 

Well done to all the children who 
achieved 97% and above. 

                     

The raffle prize winners this week 
are:    

Sara and Reggie            

 

  



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 
 

  

 

 

 

                      

Notes from the Headteacher:   

 

 

Class 1 

Stephen 

For trying his very best with all his 
learning this week, especially his    

writing 

 

 

Class 2 

Sara 

For amazing effort and independence 
in class this week 

 

      

Annie 

For showing great resilience in Forest School  

Jack C 

For showing initiative when rescuing tadpoles!  

 

Class 1 

Daisy 

For not giving up especially 
when faced with some tricky 

work and having a positive      
attitude to complete it 

Class 2 

Charlie and James 

James and Charlie have been 
an absolute pleasure to teach 

and we wish them both the 
best of luck 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 

We have had a super week in Class 1 and a lovely end to the term. 

On Tuesday, we had our teddy bear’s picnic and completed our topic of ‘old and new 
toys’. The children made invitations for their teddies to join us and wrote a very long 
list of items for me to buy! 

We created a clock in Maths this week to help us tell the time. It is very tricky and 
something maybe we could practice over half term.  

The children completed their RE topic also this week and enjoyed a game of bingo 
with Mrs Flemming. It was lovely to see them using their knowledge and understanding 
to complete their bingo boards!  

Thank you Class 1 for another incredible half term, I feel very lucky to be your    
teacher and look forward to another wonderful term after our break.  
 

Stay safe and have fun! 

 

Miss Trotter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 

This week in DT we have finished our monument designs. The children had a great 
time designing their own monuments and were really successful in drawing in 3D.  

Our class reader this term has been Viking Boy by Tony Bradman, which we have just 
finished reading. We really enjoyed the story and it was wonderful to hear the    ex-
citement from the children, especially when we reached the last few pages of the 
book.  

In Science, we have been looking at the digestive systems as well as teeth. We have 
tested different types of toothbrushes and started to look at different animal teeth 
too.  

In English we have been ‘showing not telling’ writing our own Viking Sagas, based on 
the tale of ‘Viking Bo’. We have enjoyed using descriptive language to describe the 
events and being ‘Skalds’ for the week.  

 

Mrs Ridley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





TERM DATES 2024-2025  

EBOR ACADEMY (TRAINING DAYS MAYBE SUBJECT TO CHANGE)  



Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 

Served w/c 08/04, 29/04, 
20/05, 17/06 & 08/07 

Served w/c 15/04, 06/05, 
03/06, 24/06 & 15/07 

Served w/c 22/04, 13/05, 
10/06 & 01/07 

Separate Main Meal options:
- 

Jacket Potato & Cheese or 
Tuna Sandwich 

  

Separate Main Meal options:
- 

Jacket Potato & Tuna or 
Cheese Sandwich 

Separate Main Meal options:
- 

Jacket Potato & Beans or 
Ham Sandwich 

Monday Monday Monday 

V Pizza 
Wedges 

Peas & Sweetcorn 
Waffle, Fruit & Ice Cream 

Beef Burger in a Bun  Wedg-
es 

Coleslaw & Cucumber 
Summer Berry Flapjack 

Cheese & Tomato Pasta Bake 
Summer Veg Sticks 

Garlic Bread 
Chocolate Crispie 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Chicken Pitta Pocket 
Rice 

Broccoli & Carrots 
Fruit Muffin 

Pasta Cheese & Tomato 
Peas & Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Iced Finger 

All Day Breakfast 
50/50 Bread 

Oat Cookie & Cheese 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

Mince Beef & Yorkshire Pud-
ding, Mashed Potato 

Medley of Veg 
Wholemeal bread 
Cheese & Biscuit 

Roast Gammon & Gravy 
Baby Potatoes & Medley of 

Summer Vegetables 
Homemade Bread 
Sponge & Custard 

Roast Chicken & Gravy 
Mashed Potato 
Medley of Veg 

Sliced Wholemeal Bread 
Shortcake Biscuit 

Thursday Thursday Thursday 

Sausage & Tomato Pasta 
Green Beans & Cauliflower 

Garlic Bread 
Chocolate Orange Sponge & 

Chocolate Sauce 

Chicken Korma & Rice 
Green Beans & Carrots 

Naan Bread 
Chocolate & Vanilla Swirl 

Muffin 

Pasta Bolognese 
Peas & Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Jam Sponge & Custard 

Friday Friday Friday 

Fish Fingers & Chips 
Baked Beans 
50/50 Bread 

Summer Drizzle Cake 

Battered Fish & Chips 
Baked Beans 

Sliced Wholemeal Bread 
Custard Cookie & Orange 

Wedge 

Crispy Fish Bites (Salmon) 
Chips & Baked Beans 

Homemade Bread 
Jelly Mousse Pots 

SUMMER TERM 2024 LUNCH MENU 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designate Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Jo Evans (Acting Headteacher) 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss Trotter 

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 

Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 


